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Please note that all water bills are due before month 

end for the month they are issued.  Effective 

immediately, any residences with outstanding 

accounts on the first of the month will have their water 

supply shut off unless prior arrangements for payment 

have been made with the town office. It is the 

homeowner’s responsibility to contact us; we will not 

be contacting you prior to cut-off.  Once water has 

been shut off there is a $50.00 reconnect fee added to 

your bill.   

Please understand that the town pays for the water 

usage to Sask Water each month and delinquent 

payments hinder our ability to meet our expenses as 

well.  Also, for residents, it is much easier to catch up 

on a one month payment rather than five months of 

missed payments. 

Thank you for your co-operation and speedy 

payments!  

“I stayed up all night to see where the sun went.  Then it dawned on me.” 

 

Cupar Snowmobile Club 

Inc. 
POKER DERBY 

CHANGED TO   
Saturday, March 22, 2014 

 

$10.00 per Hand 

75% Payout 

 

Registration 10am-1 pm 

Cupar Town Hall 

 

Lots of Great Prizes!!! 

70 Mile Ride – Groomed trails! 

 

Cupar Snow Mobile Derby 

 

 

 
 

 



ATTENTION  

Re/Plumbing & Sewer 
Dear Residents, 

It has been brought to our attention that many homes do not 

provide the required area or 4” cleanout for plumbers to 

properly access the sewer lines within their homes.  Without 

proper access to the sewer lines, the plumbers are unable to 

guarantee a complete cleanout of the lines.  The town will not 

be responsible for any incurred costs related to these cleanings 

regardless where the blockage occurs. 

 

It is the homeowners’ responsibility to ensure that both the area 

for performing the work is available as well as the 4” access to 

the sewer line. 

 

Library News 

1. We would like to welcome our new 

member Heather Crichlow.  It is always 

good to have more community involved. 

2. There was a wonderful response to the 

Valentine Bake Sale and we would like to 

thank the community members who make it 

a success. 

3. We are currently preparing/organizing for 

the Cupar Co-op Annual Supper for April 3, 

2014. 

The Library will be closed April 18 for 

Good Friday. 
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“I tried to catch some 

fog.  I mist.” 

 

Jason’s Sewer/Plumbing 

If you have any issues regarding your 

plumbing/Sewer we ask that you please 

contact: 

Jason at 306-726-7749 

OR 

Peter   Cell 306-529-8676   Home 306-939-

2230 

They will help you with all your sewer needs. 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Scavenger Hunt 

Wednesday, April 16 

10:30 am – 5:00 pm 

Children up to the age of 12 

No Fee!! 

 

 



Snow Removal 

 

Melting snow means spring!! 
 

As the spring thaw is rapidly closing in on us, we are 

actively trying to remove snow and prepare for proper 

run off.  We are removing snow and ice buildup from 

our streets and gutters, so ask that all community 

members please ensure your vehicles and grey 

garbage/blue recycle bins are off the road.   

It also helps that you make sure all run off ways on 

your property are clear and ready for the upcoming 

melt. 

 

Let’s all prepare for the wonderful weather and 

sunshine that is coming our way, by making sure the 

melting snow has somewhere to go and make way for 

spring flowers!!   

 
 

News! 

If you would like to see your event advertised 

in our newsletter please provide as much 

information possible to our office.  We are 

more than happy to ensure it appears for 

optimal advertising as well as keeping the 

community informed.  

Just email townofcupar1@sasktel.net or 

w_gardiner@sasktel.net or even drop by the 

office and provide all your information. 

We are always looking for more material to 

distribute and would love to hear from you. 
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Town meetings: 

 
Town Council – Thursday, March 20 @ 7:00 

Fire Meeting – Wednesday, March 19 @ 7:30 

Library Meeting – Friday, March 28 

NVIMO – Monday, March 17 

 

 

 

 

Primary Health Committee 
President: Georgina Kallichuk 

Vice-President: Cheryl Boha 

Secretary: Anne Ermel 

We urge residents to attend our regular 

meetings to hear what is new, what is being 

worked on and to voice concerns to be taken 

to the Regina Qu’Appelle Health District. 

Next meeting yet to be announced. 
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Cupar Health Clinic 
For Appointments: 

Dr. Oluma – Call 723-4300     Nurse Practitioner – Call 1-855-766-6399 

Lab Work – Call 723-4300 Tuesday and Fridays 9:30-11:30 Foot Care – Call 723-4300 Tuesdays and Fridays 9:00 – 5:00 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

2 3 Cupar 

9:30-3 

4 Southey 

9:30-3 

5 Regina 

Beach 

9:30-3 

6 Cupar 

9:30-3 

7 Southey 

9:30-3 

8 

9 10 Cupar 

9:30-3 

11 Southey 

9:30-3 

12 NO 

CLINIC 

13 Regina 

Beach 

9:30-3 

14 NO 

CLINIC 

15 

16 17 Cupar 

9:30-3 

18 Southey 

9:30-3 

19 Regina 

Beach  

9:30-3 

20 Cupar  

9:30-3 

21 NO 

CLINIC 

22 

 

23 24 Cupar 

9:30-3 

25 Southey 

9:30-3 

26 Regina 

Beach  

9:30-3 

27 Cupar 

Noon-3 

28 Southey 

9:30-3 

29 

30 31 Cupar  

9:30-3 

     

 

Fun Facts 
 

1. Most soccer players run 7 miles in a game.  

2. The only 2 animals that can see behind itself without 

turning its head are the rabbit and the parrot.  

3. Whip makes a cracking sound because its tip moves faster 

than the speed of sound.  

4. It cost 7 million dollars to build the Titanic and 200 million 

to make a film about it.  

5. When hippos are upset, their sweat turns red.  

6. Every time you sneeze some of your brain cells die.  

7. Your left lung is smaller than your right lung to make 

room for your heart. 

Cupar Town Office 
Box 397 

114 Stanley Street 

Cupar, Sask 

S0G 0Y0 

Phone:  306-723-4324 

Fax:       306-723-4644 

E-Mail: townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

www.townofcupar.com 

www.townofcupar.com 
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